Janine Tappen Woodrome Memorial Scholarship

Scholarship given by:
Disabled Veterans of Cortland County
91 Owego Street
Cortland, NY 13045
607-756-5100

April 5, 2024

McGraw Central School Attn: Guidance Counselor 10 W. Academy St. McGraw, NY 13101

To Whom It May Concern:

The Disabled Veterans of Cortland County is offering a \$1000 memorial scholarship in the memory of Janine Tappen Woodrome to one Cortland County high school senior who is planning to continue their education.

Janine was an active member of the Disabled American Veterans Chapter 153 right here in Cortland County and was committed to volunteering not only locally, but also as a veteran guardian with Honor Flights. Janine was also the chair of the DAV Scholarship Committee and loved presenting the award to the winning student. Janine had a love of music, and because of that, this memorial scholarship will be awarded to a student in the music or theatre department, preferably someone who is committed to volunteering within their community. Janine would be proud knowing her death has helped another person with their path of success.

Criteria to be used to select the recipients of the award:

- The student needs to write a short essay describing his or her role in the music or theater department and how they feel their role and involvement has helped them succeed. Please include any volunteering involvement if applicable.
- A letter of reference from a school representative or a teacher stating why this senior is deserving
 of this scholarship.
- A letter of reference from a member of the music or theatre department who has worked with the student.

All documents must be received on or before May 31, 2024, and be addressed to:

Disabled Veterans of Cortland County

Attn: Samantha Farley

91 Owego St.

Cortland, NY 13045

The applicant will not be considered if all documents are not submitted together.

Any questions can be addressed to Samantha Farley, Samanthafarley27@gmail.com.

Please let me know when the scholarship award ceremony will be held this year so a representative of our organization can be there to present the check to the recipient.

Sincerely,

Samantha Farley